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Senator Miller:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure it meets your intent.  Although the bill
would authorize certain domestic partners to file a joint return, I don’t think it would
allow such individuals to claim credits that may be claimed by married persons, such
as the married persons credit under s. 71.07 (6), without some changes being made to
that credit.  Is this OK?  You may wish to have this draft reviewed by the Department
of Revenue.
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